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East Windsor Board of Education 

Special Meeting/Executive Session  
 

 
 

The East Windsor Board of Education will hold the following special meeting in 

executive session for purpose of: 
 

1. Superintendent Evaluation 

2. Pending Litigation 

 

Date/Time:  Wednesday, June 28, 2023 – 6:00 p.m. 

Location:  Broad Brook Elementary School, Room A5 

14 Rye Street, Broad Brook, CT  06016 
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